
PostNord introduces 
alternate day deliveries.
Society has become increasingly digital, and Swedes’ habits and needs have changed 
accordingly. It’s important, with half as many letters and more and more parcels to deliver, 
that PostNord moves with the times – so we’ve created a more sustainable postal delivery 
service that will see us deliver letters, magazines, and advertising on alternate days.  
We’ll start rolling out this system in Region South on 1 February to everyone with a postcode 
starting with a “2”, and then successively expand it nationwide. Use your post code to find  
out what your letter delivery days are at postnord.se. Daily deliveries of express deliveries 
and packages will continue as normal.

How alternate weekday mail deliveries will work:

Our mail carriers will do different rounds, depending on the day of the week. In week 1, they 
will visit area 1 on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday, and area 2 on Tuesday and Thursday. 
The following week, areas 1 and 2 will swap delivery days. The schedule will be postponed  
on public holidays, so if you would normally have received your post on the public holiday  
in question, you will now receive it on the following weekday.


